
Report of Dr. D.N. Tewari, Former Member , Planning Commission Government of 
India visit at Institute of Wood Science and Technology, Bengaluru. 

 
Dr. D.N. Tewari, Former Member, Planning Commission Government of India visited 
the institute on 27th May 2016 and interacted with Officers and Scientists of the Institute. 
He said that all the officials should concentrate research work and publications for the 
people in addition to publication in Scientific Journal. He also said that we should publish 
articles in the Newspaper to get wider publicity. Shri. Surendra Kumar, IFS, Director, 
Institute of Wood Science and Technology thanked Dr. D.N. Tewari.  
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 


